
Countryside HS

Gibbs HS

Freshmen! Are You Ready for
the Digital PSAT/NMSQT?
You’re invited to the FREE FALL 2023 DIGITAL PSAT/NMSQT prep
session for 9th grade students only. Students will participate in a two
Saturday teacher led digital PSAT/NMSQT prep series. They will be
introduced to the digital format and will have a chance to practice
using their device. Students will be provided with access to the new
Albert.io digital PSAT practice. The prep session will be held at
Countryside HS and Gibbs HS.

SATURDAYS SEPTEMBER
16TH AND 23RD

8 AM - 12 PM

Questions: Contact 
Mrs. Jackson Stuart at

jacksonstuartj@pcsb.org

CHOOSE YOUR LOCATION

Register by September 14th, 2023: 
https://forms.office.com/r/HD5AsztXDt


